
Hello Senator Hansell. 
 
I very much hope that you’ll help bring SB 723 to the Senate floor and then vote in favor.  One would 
hope Oregon is too good a state to allow coyote killing contests which are so flawed in so many ways. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Leon Werdinger 
P.O. Box 463 
Joseph, OR  97846 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


